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License: 05-277 48-01 
Docket: 030-36204 
Control: 585054 

Per your letter dated October 7, 2014, the item on the next page is a deficiency which requires your 
response. I apologize for the short turnaround time but please respond to this e-mail by 
Wednesday, January 7, 2015. Our fax number is (817) 200-1263. You may respond by e-mail in 
pdf format if you'd like. My email address is Jackie.Cook@nrc.gov. When responding to this e-mail, 
please include the license, docket and control numbers located at the top of this page. 

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation, assistance, and prompt response in this matter. 

IRA/ 
Jacqueline D. Cook 
Senior Health Physicist 
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1. Please note that Appendix H of NUREG-1556, Vol. 18, "Consolidated Guidance About 
Materials Licenses: Program-Specific Guidance About Service Provider Licenses", 
dated November 2000 (http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc­
collections/nuregs/staff/sr1556/v18/) is the criteria for acceptable training and experience 
for authorized users. 

Please submit documentation of any classroom training covering the suggested radiation 
safety topics outlined in Appendix H that Mr. Tomas Maveal and Mr. Christopher 
Weddermann received . 
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